
 

 
 

CONSULTATION 

2015 Review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 

 

The Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) seeks public comment on its 
Draft Review Report on the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct (Code). The report represents 

the GMCCC’s preliminary views on issues it has identified in commencing the 2015 statutory 
review of the Code. 
 
The Energy Coordination Act 1994 (Act) requires the GMCCC to undertake a review of the 

Code every two years and provide a report to the Authority. 
 
The Act states that the purpose of the review is to re-assess the suitability of the provisions 
of the Code for the purposes of the Code objective, which is to:  
 

…regulate and control the conduct of gas trading licensees and gas marketing agents with 
the object of protecting customers from undesirable marketing conduct and defining 
standards of conduct in the marketing of gas to customers. 

 
The GMCCC has made one recommendation and has posed one question.  It now invites 
written submissions from interested parties on the recommendation and question posed in 
this Report, along with anything else relevant to the Code. 
 
Submissions, addressed to Mr Paul Kelly, Chairman GMCCC, are due by 4pm (WST) on 
Friday 16 January 2015.  

 
Postal address: PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 
Office address: Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, PERTH WA 6000 
Email address: publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 
 
For general queries please contact Ms Cathryn Greville, Assistant Director Customer 
Protection, on (08) 6557 7900.   
 
For media queries please contact Paul Kelly, Chairman GMCCC, on (08) 6557 7900. 
 
 
 
 
PAUL KELLY 
CHAIRMAN GMCCC 

12 December 2014 
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